
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
Caylee Smith, Marketing Coordinator – csmith@gcefcu.org 

 

Gulf Coast Educators FCU Gives Back to Local Educators 

 

 

Pictured left to right: Sarah Pepper, Jamieson Mackay, Tina Murrell, & Kyle Ford 

 

Pasadena, TX: Gulf Coast Educators Federal Credit Union has partnered with Sarah Pepper and Hot 95.7 

for the Sarah Pepper Pays It Forward initiative. Every month, hundreds of students nominate teachers 

from all over the greater Houston area that go above and beyond, and truly make a difference in their 

students’ lives. These teachers are awarded with a surprise $500 check, as well as a pep rally for the 

school, complete with a 95.7 DJ and Sarah Pepper herself.  

Since April 2015, Gulf Coast Educators FCU and Sarah Pepper have visited twelve schools and donated 

more than $6,000 to local area educators. Teachers who won were all nominated because of the time 

and personal money that they put into their classroom. This small gesture of giving back is to help 

alleviate those expenses, or to purchase more supplies for their classroom. 
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Once the 2016-2017 school year starts, you can nominate a teacher by visiting here. Nominations are 

currently closed during the Summer break. 

About Gulf Coast Educators FCU: In 1948, eleven Pasadena ISD educators got together and formed what 

today remains a credit union dedicated to serving the financial needs of school employees in Brazoria, 

Chambers, Fort Bend, Galveston, Harris, Liberty, Montgomery or Waller Counties, Texas. The credit 

union offers its member-owners a full line of banking services, but through a cooperative ownership 

structure. 
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